
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 

 The City of Fulshear, Texas, proposes to institute annexation proceedings to enlarge and 

extend the boundary limits of the City to include the following described territory, to-wit: 

 
All of the called 9.9225 Acre tract conveyed to R1 Rodgers Road LLC in the deed recorded  
under Fort Bend County's Clerks File number 2017115986 

 

 Notice is hereby given to all interested persons that the City Council of the City of 

Fulshear, Texas, will conduct two Public Hearings on Tuesday, February 19, 2019, in the 

Fulshear City Council Chambers, Fulshear City Hall, 30603 FM 1093, Fulshear, Texas 77441. 

The first Public Hearing will begin at 6:20 p.m. and the second Public Hearing will begin at 6:30 

p.m.  

 

 The purpose of the Public Hearings is to receive input from the public on a proposal for 

the City of Fulshear to annex the above identified tract of land. 

 

At said times and places all persons shall have the right to appear and be heard.  All 

persons desiring to attend the Public Hearings may view the City Council’s agenda to confirm 

the scheduling of the Public Hearings. The agenda will be available at Fulshear City Hall at least 

72 hours preceding the Public Hearings.  All persons desiring to be heard at such Public 

Hearings are invited to attend the Public Hearings.  

 

 A more detailed map of the property proposed for annexation is on file at the office of the 

Fulshear City Secretary at Fulshear City Hall.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this Notice, please call the  

City Secretary’s office at 281-346-1796. 

 


